
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/0123/2022-23                                                                                       26th Oct 2022 
 

HOLIDAY ON ACCOUNT OF BHAI DOOJ 

 

Dear Parent  

With reference to the latest Government notification, school will remain closed on 
Thursday 27th Oct’22 on account of Bhai Dooj.  We reopen after the break on Friday 
28th Oct'22.   

 
Best wishes  
 

Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 


